H ALAMO
COLLEGES
DISTRICT

Purchasing & Contract Administration
January 16, 2020

Christian Lawrence, President
CareerAmerica, LLC dba "Ocelot," fka "FATV"
PO Box 7139, Boulder, CO 80306

To Mr. Christian Lawrence:

The Alamo Colleges District has awarded a contract for the proposal, submitted by CareerAmerica, LLC
dba “Ocelot,” fka “FATV,” in response to CSP No. 20A-006 for the Purchase of Artificial Intelligence
Chatbot Software as a Service, subject to successful execution of a contract.

Please contact Jeremy Taub at (210) 485-0131 or by email at jtaub@alamo.edu for finalization of the
agreement.

Additionally, forward original certificates of insurance, as stipulated in the request for proposals, to
jtaub@alamo.edu. These documents must be presented to Alamo Colleges District Purchasing &
Contract Administration, prior to contractexecution:

e Certificate of Insurance

Thank you for your time and interest in the Alamo Colleges District contracting opportunities.

Sincerely,
Jeremy Taub

Assistant Director
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